
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Gayle Anderson, APAC, and Faculty Senate 
 
FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE:  Wednesday, October 15, 2014 
 
SUBJECT:  College of Nursing DNP curricular changes 
 

 

On Wednesday, October 15, 2014 the Graduate Studies Committee, via email vote, 
approved the changes to the curricular requirements of the Doctor of Nursing Practice 
degree program. Please forward the attached proposal to the Faculty Senate as a 
discussion item.  


